Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/18/2020 3:32:35 PM

First name: Anon

Last name: Anon

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | do NOT support the considered logging efforts especially because an Environmental Impact
Statement (EIS) must first be completed.

- The Forest Service must fully weigh the importance of this National Forest for reducing the existential dangers
of climate change. This has direct impact on local communities and our climate change concerns.

The Forest Service must prioritize allowing our National Forest to mature naturally for carbon capture, clean
water, sensitive wildlife habitat, and compatible recreation.

The Forest Service must not construct new logging roads, including so-called "temporary" roads, which act as
vectors for invasive weeds and human-caused abuses (including fires), while fragmenting habitat. Instead, the

Forest Service should permanently close unneeded decaying roads.

The community at large, including the natural ecosystems that we as humans rely on for our physical as well as
mental health, should be respected and considered before deciding to destroy these resources.

Again, | DO NOT support these logging efforts and | encourage you to not allow this to happen.



